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Notification of the Excise Department
Re: the Extension of the Date for the Compliance with the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560
(No. 5)
-----------------------------------------

Referring to the Notification of the Excise Department re: the Extension of the Date for the Compliance with the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560 No. 3 dated 11 September 2018 (B.E. 2561);

Given the general justifications for the extension of the date for the compliance with the laws by those who intend to import alcoholic beverages into the Kingdom under the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560 and by virtue of the Section 8 paragraph 2 of the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560 and the Notification of the Ministry of Finance re: Criteria and Conditions in the Changes of Dates for the Compliance with the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560, dated 16 September 2017 (B.E. 2560), the Director General of the Excise Department announced as follows:

No. 1 Repeal No. 5 of the Excise Department's Notification re: Extension of the Date for the Compliance with the Excise Tax Act B.E. 2560 No. 3, dated 11 September 2018 (B.E. 2561) and replace with the following: 
                ''No. 5 Extend the timeline for the submission of the sample of alcohol to be imported into the Kingdom or the submission of alcohol's Certificate of Analysis, pursuant to No. 5 (2) of the Ministerial Regulation re: the licensing of importation of alcohol into the Kingdom B.E. 2560. The submission of the sample of alcohol or the Certificate of Analysis shall be made within 30 days following the date of importation. This shall be applied only to alcohol imported into the Kingdom by 14 September 2019 (B.E. 2562).''

No. 2 This Notification shall enter into force from the date of issuance.

Announced on 12 March 2019 (B.E. 2562).





						  	             -signed-

							(Mr. Pachara Anantasilp)
						Director General of the Excise Department
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